
July 26, 2002

“The first great gift we can bestow on others is a good example - - Thomas Morrell

Greetings from Wayne Central School District.  This is a short note since we just met Wednesday.  

Newsletter:

1. Building Project -  Congratulations on adopting the building project with a voting date of 
October 8, 2002.  Our first meeting of the campaign committee will take place on 
Wednesday, August 7th.  Our plan is to roll out the campaign at the end of August.

2. Graduation Party -  There is an alleged incident being investigated by our high school 
principal that a staff member was drinking with high school students at a gradation party.  
At the end of the party there supposedly was a fight between the teacher and a former 
student.  I will inform you of all facts as they become available. 

3. Palm Pilot -  OK, it is finally happening.  I am attending the “New York Talks” technology 
training seminar on Sunday, Monday and Tuesday.  This national program for 
administrators will teach us how to better infuse technology in our work.  Included in the 
training is a palm pilot and full instruction in its use.  It looks like it is small enough to fit 
inside my daytimer. 

4. Events -

August 7 – 26th Annual Education Law Conference – Wyndham Syracuse – 8-2:45 p.m. 
Please let Lori know if you plan to attend

September 12-14 – NYSSBA Academy for Public School Governance, Albany Marriott
Please let Lori know if you plan to attend

October 24-27 - NYSSBA Annual Convention – Oncenter, Syracuse
All Board members should plan on attending this conference
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